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TOWN OF WEDDINGTON 
REGULAR HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

MONDAY, APRIL 25, 2011 
MINUTES 

 
The Historic Preservation Commission of the Town of Weddington, North Carolina, met in a Regular Session in 
the Town Hall Council Chambers, 1924 Weddington Road, Weddington, NC 28104 on April 25, 2011, with 
Chairman Janice Propst presiding.   
 
Present: Chairman Janice Propst, Vice-Chairman Jeff Perryman, Rob Dow, Dorine Sharp, Scott 

Buzzard, Jack Steele and Jim Vivian, Town Planner Jordan Cook and Town 
Administrator/Clerk Amy McCollum 

 
Absent: None 
 
Visitors: Walker Davidson 
 
Item No. 1.  Open the Meeting.  Chairman Janice Propst called the April 25, 2011 Regular Historic 
Preservation Commission Meeting to order at 9:20 p.m. 
 
Item No. 2. Determination of Quorum.  There was a quorum. 
 
Item No. 3.  Approval of Minutes. 
A.  January 24, 2011 Regular Historic Preservation Commission Meeting.  Ms. Dorine Sharp moved to 
approve the January 24, 2011 Regular Historic Preservation Commission Meeting minutes.  Mr. Rob Dow 
seconded the motion, with votes recorded as follows: 
 
 AYES:  Vivian, Steele, Buzzard, Sharp, Dow and Vice-Chairman Perryman 
 NAYS:  None 
 
Item No. 4.  Old Business.  There was no Old Business. 
 
Item No. 5.  New Business. 
A.  Weddington Historic Tea.  Chairman Propst advised the Commission that invitations were being mailed for 
the Town’s 1st Annual Tea which is being sponsored by the Historic Preservation Commission.  The Tea is 
scheduled for May 13, 2011 from 2 to 4 at the Town Hall.  Individuals, whose families have been in 
Weddington for 100+ years are being invited to the tea to share family stories, pictures, articles and memorabilia 
to help preserve what makes Weddington unique.  Chairman Propst advised that future teas would be held but 
that the first tea could only accommodate approximately 30 people to allow time for individuals to share family 
history and documents. 
 
Chairman Propst also shared a picture that she had copied of the original Weddington Academy.  Chairman 
Propst is going to frame the picture and start hanging these historical photographs in the Town Hall. 
 
Chairman Propst informed the Commission that she is looking into the tenant house that is currently on the 
property owned by the Woods Development to determine whether the house could be salvaged as part of the 
Town’s history. 
 
Item No. 6.  Adjournment.  Vice-Chairman Jeff Perryman moved to adjourn the April 25, 2011 Historic 
Preservation Commission Meeting.  Mr. Dow seconded the motion, with votes recorded as follows: 
 
 AYES:  Vivian, Steele, Buzzard, Sharp, Dow and Vice-Chairman Perryman 
 NAYS:  None 
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The meeting adjourned at 9:26 p.m. 
             

       Janice Propst, Chairman 
Attest: 
 
      
      Amy S. McCollum, Town Clerk 
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